
What are you doing this summer?  
Come and explore a program that will take you on a journey of discovery  

to the nexus of animal and human health research. 

For further information please contact: 
gvspcvm@uga.edu; 706.542.5734 
 

Visit our website: www.veterinaryscholar.org  
to learn more about the program,  

the UGA College of Veterinary Medicine and Athens. 

The College of Veterinary Medicine at The University of Georgia  

in Athens invites you to apply for the  

2013 NIH and Merial Summer Research Scholarships 

Georgia Veterinary Scholars Program 

@gvspcvm 

Applications are due February 1, 2013 

The University of Georgia is commiƩed to principles of equal opportunity and affirmaƟve acƟon. 
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